
St Nicholas 
Sunday School 

 

Started the 1st week with a… 

 
 

      OVER 60 STUDENTS!!!  
  BUT WE KNOW THERE ARE MORE!!! 
We are STILL URGING all parents, grandparents, godparents, aunts and uncles to bring your 
children to St Nicholas to start the NEW 2024-25 Sunday School year.  

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN CHURCH & 

SUNDAY SCHOOL THIS SUNDAY… 

                   SEPTEMBER 22nd 


